
 
 
 

Link Leaders of Perrysburg High School 
 

Invite the class of  

2024 
To the Link Crew 9th Grade Orientation 

1:00 pm to 3:00 pm 
Monday, August 17, 2020 

Virtually using Google Meet 
 
 

We want you to come! We need you to come! It won’t be the same without you! 
 
 

Link Crew is a program of 11th and 12th graders 
who will be there for you throughout the year. 

 
 

You will receive an email from your Link Crew Leader a couple of days before our virtual 
orientation that will give you more details on how to log in as well as what you’ll need that day. 

 
 

PUT IT ON YOUR CALENDAR!  IT’S YOUR FIRST DAY! 
 
 

You should get online, preferably with a laptop or desktop 
if you can access a device with a camera, that would be great. 

 
 

We are excited that you are joining us at Perrysburg High School! 
 
 

Want an in-person tour of the building? 
 Link Leaders are offering tours on Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday,  

August 10th, 11th, and 12th.  
Slots are limited to reduce the number of students in the building at a time.  

Please choose from one of the slots on the sign up link.  
Bring a printout or screenshot of your classes with you to walk your schedule! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20F0F4BA9AF2DAAF85-class 
 
 

If you have any questions, you can email Mr. Ziems at tziems@perrysburgschools.net 
 


